
Habitat for Humanity of New Castle County
Breaks Ground on 12 New Affordable Homes
on Wilmington’s Eastside

Habitat for Humanity NCC builds strength, stability

and self-reliance through shelter.

Habitat for Humanity of New Castle

County hosts a Groundbreaking

Ceremony for new Affordable Homes in

Wilmington

WILMINGTON , DE, USA, July 6, 2023

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Habitat for

Humanity of New Castle County

(Habitat NCC) continues to address

Wilmington's affordable housing

shortage by building 12 new

townhomes on Wilmington's Eastside. These new homes are funded by local, state, and federal

investors.  

The Bennett Point Groundbreaking will be held on July 11th at 11 am, on the 900 block of

Bennett St.

“Habitat for Humanity of New Castle County is proud to kick off our next project on the Eastside

with a groundbreaking ceremony.  We have made a long-term commitment to revitalizing the

Eastside through our three programs—creating homeownership, sustaining homeownership,

and neighborhood revitalization,” said Kevin Smith, Habitat NCC’s CEO. “The Bennett Point

project will create twelve new, highly energy-efficient homes for first-time homebuyers and

continue our targeted homeownership investments on Bennett Street.  We want to thank all our

supporters, especially our Congressional Delegation, the City of Wilmington, Delaware State

Housing Authority, the Welfare Foundation, Crystal Trust, DuPont, and Energize Delaware.”

About Habitat for Humanity of New Castle County

Since 1986, Habitat for Humanity of New Castle County (HFHNCC) has built over 290 homes and

served over 1,000 families. Committed to changing lives and landscapes, HFHNCC provides

affordable housing solutions for low-income families. Habitat engages residents in improving

their neighborhoods, provides free critical home repairs to preserve existing homeownership,

provides interventions so that older adults can age in place, builds affordable housing, and

conducts financial literacy and home maintenance education for families in our homeownership

http://www.einpresswire.com


program.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/643362758

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something
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